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Dear Mrs Ryan-Evans,
You asked to revoke (give up) two water abstraction licences
Licence numbers: 03/28/24/0094 and 03/28/24/0079

Thank you for your applications to revoke (give up) the above licences. | can confirm that we
carried this out and this applies from 30 June 2014.

| would like to remind you that you are no longer legally allowed to abstract water from the
place and for the purposes stated in the licence. If you want to abstract water again you may
need to apply to us for a new licence. Any new application will normally have to be
advertised and there is no guarantee that the application will be successful. Contact the
Water Resources Permitting Support team on 0114 289 8340 to find out how likely you are to
be granted a successful application in the future.

You will need to tell us how much water you abstracted until the licences were revoked
(given up). We will send you a form to fill in and return to us within 28 days of the date of this
letter.

For health and safety reasons, and to avoid groundwater becoming contaminated, if you are
not going to use the well or borehole, we advise you put it out of use by following the steps in
the enclosed leaflet.

Your licences were revoked (given up) from the date we received your request, but you are
still liable for the charges until that date. We will send you a revised account shortly.

Yours sincerely

Ko 0

Keith Grimwood
Team Leader
National Permitting Service

Direct dial: 0114 289 8340
Direct fax: 0114 262 6697
Direct e-mail: PSC-WaterResources@environment-agency.gov.uk

Permitting and Support Centre, Water Resources Team, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF
Customer services line: 03708 506 506
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Rzan-Evans, Helen
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From: Stolz, Vicki S <vicki.stolz@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 July 2014 09:47

To: Ryan-Evans, Helen

Subject: Licence revocations :
Attachments: Correspondence - Revocation Letter.pdf; Ad Hoc Returns Form.doc; Ad Hoc Returns

Form.doc; Decommissioning Good Practice Guide.pdf

Dear Helen,

I have revoked licences 03/28/24/0079 and 03/28/240094 as of 30" June 2014 — please see the attached letter for
further information. | have also included the returns form and the guidance for decommissioning groundwater
abstractions.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you for your help.
Kind regards,

Vicki Stolz
Permitting Officer - Water Resources
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Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey - click NPS Survey.
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Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you
have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it
and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check
any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.



